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Ashley Quick

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2016 8:20 AM
To: 'Jim Poole'
Subject: RE: Vero Beach Electric Utility/Indian River Shores, FL

Good morning Mr. Poole: 
 
Per your request, we have added you to the mailing list as an interested person in Docket 160049-EU.  Please note that this 
contact information is public record and will be available on internet searches.  If you have any changes or wish to have 
your information removed, you should forward those requests to clerk@psc.state.fl.us.   
 
As an interested person you will receive all notices for hearing, prehearing, proposed agency action orders, final orders, and 
notices of Commission conferences via e-mail.  If you are interested in receiving documents other than those mentioned 
above, for example, procedural orders, please contact staff counsel for instructions on becoming a party of record.  The 
phone number for our General Counsel's Office is (850) 413-6199. 
 
If you have any questions, please call our office at (850) 413-6770. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
 
From: Jim Poole [mailto:jimpoole84@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 5:22 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown; Office of Commissioner Brisé; Office Of Commissioner Edgar; Office Of Commissioner 
Graham; Commissioner.Patron@psc.state.fl.us; Records Clerk; kelly.jr@leg.state.fl.us 
Subject: Vero Beach Electric Utility/Indian River Shores, FL 
 
Commissioners:  I would like to voice my concern with having Vero Beach holding Indian River Shores 
hostage as to it's electrical service.  It is very apparent that the citizens of IRS are paying 30% or more for 
electric then is available from Florida Light and Power. 
 
We need you to step up and end this situation.  It is very apparent that Vero is solely doing this to plug the hole 
in their own budget.  Better leadership  in Vero could sole that problem.  Agreeing to allow this to continue 
makes you complicit in encouraging Vero to continue to spend more then they can raise from their other income 
sources. 
 
Would you please add my name to your list of interested parties and forward all material on Docket Number 
160049.  Please add me to your mailing list.   
 
Please let us  separate and join with Florida Power and let us have a 30%  reduction in our electric 
costs.  Thanks,  James R Poole  
 
--  

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
APR 14, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 02089-16
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__________________ 
James R. Poole 
731 Shady Lake Lane 
Vero Beach, Florida 32963 
  
From 6/15 to 10/15 
43 Main St. 
PO Box 915 
Siasconset, MA 02564 
  
e-mail address: jimpoole84@gmail.com 
cell #: 201-341-6124 
Winter house: 772-234-5516 
Summer house: 508-2579891 




